
 

LOURDES PUBLIC SCHOOL AND JUNIOR COLLEGE, KOTTAYAM 

NOTICE (12/03/2015) 

1. Parents who need school bus facility for their children in the available routes for the next 

academic year (2015-16) must submit the filled in application form in the prescribed format at the 

school office on or before Friday, 20
th

 March 2015. Those who are currently availing the school 

bus facility also must do the same to continue the facility for the next academic year. After 

allotting bus seats to the existing students by processing the submitted application forms, the 

remaining seats will be allotted for fresh admissions during the summer vacation itself. So after 

the re-opening of the school vacant bus seats may not be available. Application forms are available 

at the school office.  

 

2. Students who wish to move out from the school are requested to submit the TC application form 

at the school office before Friday, 20
th

 March 2015, so that the TC may be processed in time and 

issued after the publication of the annual results.  

                            S/d. 

                        Principal 
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